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Lorraine Mansell

Intermodal Terminal

My wife & | are concerned about extra Traffic Congestion resulting from the new Intermodal Terminal. Can you tell
us whether Cambridge Road for example will still be available for Public Use even though it is technically Federal
owned? Also what effort is being put into improving road traffic for average motorists who will have to compete
with extra lorries coming and going from the new Intermodal Terminal? Motorists have been frustrated with the
Cambridge Road Causeway for over 30 years now! ( Despite any or all political parties. ) If you cannot relate to
what | am saying then you obviously do not live in this area and therefore couldn't care less. Yours sincerely Steve

Mansell.
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